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Austen, Hardy and Dickens. This approach aims to transform the reader’s understanding of Rowling’s literary achievement
as well as to encourage the discovery of works with which they may be less familiar. The aim of this book is to delight
Potter fans with a new perspective on their favourite books while harnessing that enthusiasm to increase their wider
appreciation of literature.
Cold Earth Ann Cleeves 2016-10-06 The seventh Shetland novel The darkest secrets are buried deepest . . . In the black
days of a Shetland winter, torrential rain triggers a landslide that crosses the main road and sweeps down to the sea.
At the burial of his old friend Magnus Tait, Jimmy Perez watches the flood of peaty water and mud smash through a croft
house in its path. Everyone thinks the croft is uninhabited, but in the wreckage he finds the body of a dark-haired
woman wearing a red silk dress. Perez becomes obsessed with finding out her identity and what she was doing there. Then
it emerges that she was already dead when the landslide hit the house and Perez finds himself with a murder
investigation to solve. Cold Earth is the seventh book in Ann Cleeves’ bestselling Shetland series – a major BBC One
drama, starring Douglas Henshall.
The Silkworm Robert Galbraith 2014-06-19 'Teems with sly humour, witty asides and intelligence ... A pleasure to read'
TIMES ----- Now a major BBC drama: The Strike series When novelist Owen Quine goes missing, his wife calls in private
detective Cormoran Strike. At first, she just thinks he has gone off by himself for a few days - as he has done before
- and she wants Strike to find him and bring him home. But as Strike investigates, it becomes clear that there is more
to Quine's disappearance than his wife realises. The novelist has just completed a manuscript featuring poisonous penportraits of almost everyone he knows. If the novel were published it would ruin lives - so there are a lot of people
who might want to silence him. And when Quine is found brutally murdered in bizarre circumstances, it becomes a race
against time to understand the motivation of a ruthless killer, a killer unlike any he has encountered before . . . A
compulsively readable crime novel with twists at every turn, The Silkworm is the second in the highly acclaimed series
featuring Cormoran Strike and his determined young assistant Robin Ellacott. *** The latest book in the thrilling
Strike series, TROUBLED BLOOD, is out now! *** ----- PRAISE FOR THE STRIKE SERIES: 'One of the most unique and
compelling detectives I've come across in years' MARK BILLINGHAM 'The work of a master storyteller' DAILY TELEGRAPH
'Unputdownable. . . Irresistible' SUNDAY TIMES 'Will keep you up all night' OBSERVER 'A thoroughly enjoyable classic'
PETER JAMES, SUNDAY EXPRESS
Sixteen Horses Greg Buchanan 2022-04-19 “Dark, visceral and disturbing, this highly suspenseful and beautifully written
thriller is totally gripping from start to finish. A hugely impressive debut.” —Alex Michaelides, author of The Silent
Patient and The Maidens A literary thriller from stunning new talent Greg Buchanan, Sixteen Horses is a story of
enduring guilt, trauma, and punishment, set in a small seaside community the rest of the world has left behind. In
Ilmarsh, England, local police detective Alec Nichols discovers sixteen horses' heads on a farm, each buried with a
single eye facing the low winter sun. After Veterinary Forensics expert Cooper Allen travels to the scene, a pathogen
is discovered lurking within the soil, and many of those who have come into contact with the corpses grow critically
ill. A series of crimes comes to light—disappearances, arson, and mutilations—and in the dark days that follow, the
town slips into panic and paranoia. Everything is not as it seems. Anyone could be a suspect. And as Cooper finds
herself unable to leave town, Alec is stalked by an unseen threat. The two investigators race to uncover the truth
behind these frightened and insidious mysteries—no matter the cost.
White Nights Ann Cleeves 2008-09-04 The second Shetland novel When the sun never sets it brings to light deadly secrets
On Shetland the launch of an exhibition at The Herring House art gallery is disturbed by a stranger who bursts into
tears, then claims not to remember who he is or where he comes from. The next day Detective Jimmy Perez finds his body
in a fisherman’s hut. Initially it seems to be a straightforward case of suicide, yet this is no desperate act and is
instead the work of a cold and calculating killer. As Perez investigates, he finds himself mired in the hidden secrets
of a small community. Then another body is found. Perez knows he must find the killer before another death occurs. But
it is midsummer, an unsettling time when the sun never really sets in Shetland and nothing is quite as it seems . . .
White Nights is the second book in Ann Cleeves' bestselling Shetland series – a major BBC One drama, starring Douglas
Henshall.
The Appeal Janice Hallett 2021-01-14 THE SUNDAY TIMES CRIME BOOK OF THE YEAR WINNER OF THE 2022 CWA JOHN CREASEY NEW
BLOOD DAGGER ONE MURDER. FIFTEEN SUSPECTS. CAN YOU UNCOVER THE TRUTH? There is a mystery to solve in the sleepy town of
Lower Lockwood. It starts with the arrival of two secretive newcomers, and ends with a tragic death. Roderick Tanner QC
has assigned law students Charlotte and Femi to the case. Someone has already been sent to prison for murder, but he
suspects that they are innocent. And that far darker secrets have yet to be revealed... Throughout the amateur
dramatics society's disastrous staging of All My Sons and the shady charity appeal for a little girl's medical
treatment, the murderer hid in plain sight. The evidence is all there, waiting to be found. But will Charlotte and Femi
solve the case? Will you? 'Agatha Christie for the 21st century' THE TIMES 'Witty, clever and completely addictive'
MAIL ON SUNDAY 'Gripping, ambitious and unusual' SOPHIE HANNAH
The Noble Spanish Soldier Thomas Dekker 2020-07-17 Reproduction of the original: The Noble Spanish Soldier by Thomas
Dekker
Rosmersholm [and] The Lady from the Sea Henrik Ibsen 1907
The Cuckoo's Calling Robert Galbraith 2013-04-18 'The Cuckoo's Calling reminds me why I fell in love with crime fiction
in the first place' VAL MCDERMID ----- Now a major BBC drama: The Strike series When a troubled model falls to her
death from a snow-covered Mayfair balcony, it is assumed that she has committed suicide. However, her brother has his
doubts, and calls in private investigator Cormoran Strike to look into the case. Strike is a war veteran - wounded both
physically and psychologically - and his life is in disarray. The case gives him a financial lifeline, but it comes at
a personal cost: the more he delves into the young model's complex world, the darker things get - and the closer he
gets to terrible danger . . . A gripping, elegant mystery steeped in the atmosphere of London - from the hushed streets

The Ink Black Heart Robert Galbraith 2022-08-30
A Shiver of Light Laurell K. Hamilton 2015-05-07 I am Princess Meredith NicEssus. Legal name Meredith Gentry, because
Princess looks so pretentious on a driver's license. I was the first faerie princess born on American soil, but I
wouldnâe(tm)t be the only one for much longer... Merry Gentry, ex-private detective, now full-time princess, knew she
was descended from fertility goddesses, but when she learned she was about to have triplets, she began to understand
what that might mean. Infertility has plagued the high ranks of faerie for centuries. Now nobles of the both courts of
faerie are coming to woo Merry and her men at their home in exile in the Western Lands of Los Angeles, because they
will do anything to have offspring of their own. Taranis, King of Light and Illusion, is a more dangerous problem. He
tried to seduce Merry, and failing that, raped her. He's using the human courts to sue for visitation rights, claiming
that one of the children is his. And though Merry knows she was already pregnant when he took her, she can't prove it.
To save herself and her babies from Taranis Merry will use the most dangerous powers in all of faerie: a god of death,
a warrior known as the Darkness, The Killing Frost, and a king of nightmares. They are her lovers, and her dearest
loves, and they will face down the might of the high courts of faerie - while trying to contain the war, to keep it
from spreading to those innocent humans who are in very real danger of becoming collateral damage...
Closer Than You Think (The Cincinnati Series Book 1) Karen Rose 2014-11-06 CLOSER THAN YOU THINK is the gripping first
novel in the Cincinnati series and sees Sunday Times bestseller Karen Rose at her tense, tantalising and thrilling
best. 'Intense, complex and unforgettable' James Patterson. Deacon Novak has returned home. The experienced FBI Agent
knows that his move to Cincinnati's Major Crime Enforcement Squad will be challenging, but the greater challenge will
be saving his younger brother before he becomes the kind of criminal Deacon is chasing. Faith Corcoran has escaped her
identity. Being a therapist to victims of sex crimes was rewarding, but her work with their offenders has jeopardized
her life. Her move represents a chance to build a new life in the empty old house her grandmother has left her. What
Faith doesn't know is that a killer has made the house his playground, taking girls into the basement and murdering
them. And now Faith is about disturb his fun. With a murderer focused on her, Faith is going to have to put her trust
in Deacon if she's going to survive. Because this killer is always closer than she thinks....
The Buddhist Millionaire MATT. JARDINE 2020-04-02 A book that confronts the conundrum of our times... "For your own
sake, answer honestly. If you had a million pounds would you be living your current life? Would you be doing the work
you currently do? If the answer is yes, and you are happy with that, then congratulations. If the answer is no and you
are not happy, don't worry, you are not alone and this book is for you..." All of us instinctively know that there is
more to life than money. But how can we put these thoughts into practice when faced with the daily pressures of bills
and deadlines? In The Buddhist Millionaire, Matt Jardine explores the question of how to find purpose and fulfilment in
a money-centric world. Skilfully blending Buddhist wisdom, spiritual lessons and down to earth advice, he presents nine
practical lessons to help us change our relationship with money - to live our passion and make it pay. With a light
touch he forces us to question the very foundations of our lives and what really matters.
Wild Fire Ann Cleeves 2018-09-06 Wild Fire is the eighth and final book in Ann Cleeves’ bestselling Shetland series – a
major BBC One crime drama, starring Douglas Henshall. On a small island, rumours can be deadly . . . A new English
family have moved to Shetland, eager to give their autistic son a better life. But when a young nanny’s body is found
hanging in the barn of their home, rumours of her affair with the husband begin to spread like wild fire. With
suspicion raining down on the family, DI Jimmy Perez is called in to investigate. For him it will mean returning to the
islands of his on–off lover and boss Willow Reeves, who will run the case. Perez is already facing the most disturbing
investigation of his career when Willow drops a bomb-shell that will change his life forever. Is he ready for what is
to come?
A Merciful Fate Kendra Elliot 2018-12-15 In the next book in the Wall Street Journal bestselling Mercy Kilpatrick
series, there are no such things as little secrets... Raised by preppers, survivalist and FBI agent Mercy Kilpatrick
has a deep-rooted need for a safe place. Her getaway in the Cascade Foothills is her secret. But when skeletal remains
are unearthed--those of a murdered man linked to a notorious heist--Mercy realizes she isn't the only one with
something to hide. Thirty years ago, an armored-car robbery turned deadly. The mastermind was captured. Four
conspirators vanished with a fortune. One of them, it appears, never made it out of the woods alive. For Mercy and her
fiancé, Police Chief Truman Daly, their investigation opens old wounds in Eagle's Nest that cut deeper than they
imagined. Especially when a reckless tabloid reporter draws fresh blood. It's clear to Mercy that somebody in this
close-knit community is not who they seem to be. Some are still shattered by the heist. Some still have reason to be
afraid. But which one will kill again and again to hide three decades of secrets? To land this case, it's up to Mercy
to unmask a familiar stranger before someone else dies.
The Zig Zag Girl Elly Griffiths 2015-09-15 In the first in a compelling new series from Elly Griffiths, a band of
magicians who served together in WWII track a killer who s performing deadly tricks"
Tennison Lynda La Plante 2017-06-29 1973. After leaving the Metropolitan Police Training Academy, 22 year-old Jane
Tennison is placed on a probationary exercise in Hackney, London where criminality thrives. At first she struggles to
deal with the shocking situations she faces, receiving no help or sympathy from her superiors. Jane feels out of her
depth in this male-dominated, chauvinistic environment. Then she is given her first murder case . . .
Literary Allusion in Harry Potter Beatrice Groves 2017-06-14 Literary Allusion in Harry Potter builds on the world-wide
enthusiasm for J. K. Rowling’s series in order to introduce its readers to some of the great works of literature on
which Rowling draws. Harry Potter’s narrative techniques are rooted in the western literary tradition and its
allusiveness provides insight into Rowling’s fictional world. Each chapter of Literary Allusion in Harry Potter
consists of an in-depth discussion of the intersection between Harry Potter and a canonical literary work, such as the
plays of Shakespeare, the poetry of Homer, Ovid, the Gawain-poet, Chaucer, Milton and Tennyson, and the novels of
the-cuckoos-calling-cormoran-strike-1-robert-galbraith
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of Mayfair to the backstreet pubs of the East End to the bustle of Soho - The Cuckoo's Calling is a remarkable book.
Introducing Cormoran Strike, this is the acclaimed first crime novel by J.K. Rowling, writing under the pseudonym
Robert Galbraith. *** The latest book in the thrilling Strike series, TROUBLED BLOOD, is out now! *** ----- PRAISE FOR
THE STRIKE SERIES: 'One of the most unique and compelling detectives I've come across in years' MARK BILLINGHAM 'The
work of a master storyteller' DAILY TELEGRAPH 'Unputdownable. . . Irresistible' SUNDAY TIMES 'Will keep you up all
night' OBSERVER 'A thoroughly enjoyable classic' PETER JAMES, SUNDAY EXPRESS
The Twyford Code Janice Hallett 2022-01-13 THE PHENOMENAL NEW BESTSELLER FROM THE QUEEN OF COSY CRIME Can you crack the
Twyford Code? 'Every page is a joy. The queen of unreliable narrators' SUNDAY TIMES 'Brilliant - a heartwarming mystery
not to be missed' OBSERVER Edith Twyford was once a world-famous children's author, but now her only legacy is the
rumoured existence of the Twyford Code: a series of clues hidden in her books leading to... what? No one knows - but
that hasn't stopped the speculation. Steve Smith can trace nearly all the bad things in his life back to Edith Twyford.
As a child he found one of her books, covered in strange symbols. He showed it to his teacher, Miss Iles, who was
convinced it held the key to the code. Within weeks Miss Iles had disappeared, and Steve has no idea if she is dead or
alive - or if she was right. Now he's determined to find out. But the Twyford Code hides secrets some would do anything
to possess, and Steve isn't the only one on its trail. The race is on to solve the mystery of the century. Could you
get there first? The cosy crime sensation of the summer from the author of The Appeal, perfect for fans of Richard
Osman and S. J. Bennett. 'Every page is a joy, and the startling final reveal crowns Hallett as the queen of unreliable
narrators' SUNDAY TIMES 'A tour de force... A mind-bending, heartwarming mystery that is not to be missed' OBSERVER
'Enid Blyton meets Agatha Christie with a cracking twist. Witty and wonderful' MARION TODD 'Wonderful. Ingenious and
wholly satisfying' BRIAN MCGILLOWAY 'Golden Age Christie-esque puzzle meets The Usual Suspects. Outstanding. Unlike
anything you'll ever read' IMRAN MAHMOOD 'A brilliantly clever, deceptive mystery with a unique twist' HEAT
Hons and Rebels Jessica Mitford 1962
Gods and Beasts Denise Mina 2012-07-05 An incredible crime novel that won the prestigious THEAKSTONS OLD PECULIER CRIME
NOVEL OF THE YEAR AWARD 2013. 'GODS AND BEASTS is vintage Mina: a complex three-ply plot involving a shooting,
blackmail and corruption, all described with hard-hitting prose and psychological acuity' SUNDAY TELEGRAPH 'GODS AND
BEASTS confirms Mina's place at the front of the crime-writing pack' INDEPENDENT ON SUNDAY A grandfather brutally
murdered in a post office raid. A corrupt politician fighting for his future. A police force up for sale. Three crimes
leading to one question - who really runs Glasgow? Recently returned to work after the birth of her twins, DS Alex
Morrow is called in to head the murder enquiry. The grandfather had helped the gunmen before being shot - was it a
moment of madness, a noble act of self-sacrifice, or did the old man and his killer share a dark past? One city, three
crimes and a powerful connection that runs from Glasgow's dark criminal underworld to the international spheres of the
super rich.
Odd Thomas Dean Koontz 2009-02-13 The 400 million copy worldwide bestseller Dean Koontz is at his very best in this
critically-acclaimed page-turner – soon to be a major motion picture. Find out why Odd Thomas is the master
storyteller’s most-loved creation.
The Hardest Path Matt Jardine 2016-12-22 On the Japanese island of Shikoku, amidst mountains, coasts, and bamboo
forests, lies one of the worlds most sacred trailsthe eighty-eight-temple pilgrimage. Inspired by Paulo Coelho (author
of the Alchemist) and driven by dissatisfaction with the day-to-day grind, Matt Jardine embarks on a journey in search
of answers to lifes great questions, mysteries that confound us all. Heartfelt, accessible, humorous, and profound,
what he discovers is that the hardest path is rarely the one we walk outside, but the one we walk within.
Storm Forged Lindsay Buroker 2020-08-13 Moving into a rundown Victorian house with a vampire living in the basement
isn't as bad as I thought, but things go from weird to weirder when a badly injured gnome collapses in my back yard.
The surprising part? It's my friend Nin's long-lost grandfather. Since he's unconscious, we can't figure out who's
chasing him, or where he's been all these years, but if we can't help him, he'll die. To make matters worse, there's a
new dragon in town. A female dragon. Everyone knows females are more dangerous than the males, and this one takes an
instant dislike to me. It seems that she wants to date my mate, Zav, and has his mother's approval. If I can't avoid
her wrath and find a way to cure the gnome, Nin's going to lose her grandfather, and I'm going to end up deader than
the vampire in the basement.
The Vanishing Point Val McDermid 2012-10-02 “Marked by [McDermid’s] trademark stunners, including a climax that packs a
vicious punch. And readers are again left to marvel at her ingenuity.” —Jay Strafford, Richmond Times-Dispatch From one
of the finest crime writers we have, The Vanishing Point kicks off with a nightmare scenario—the abduction of a child
in an international airport. Stephanie Harker is in the screening booth at airport security, separated from Jimmy
Higgins, the five-year-old boy she’s in the process of adopting, when a man in a TSA uniform leads the boy away. The
more Stephanie sounds the alarm, the more the security agents suspect her, and the further away the kidnapper gets. It
soon becomes apparent that nothing in this situation is clear-cut. For starters, Jimmy’s birth mother was a
celebrity—living in a world where conspiracy and obfuscation are excused for the sake of column inches. And then there
are the bad boys in both women’s pasts. As FBI agent Vivian McKuras and Scotland Yard Detective Nick Nicolaides
investigate on both sides of the pond, Stephanie learns just how deep a parent’s fear can reach. And the horrifying
reality is that she has good reason to be afraid—for reasons she never saw coming. “[McDermid’s] work is taut,
psychologically complex and so gripping that it puts your life on hold.” —The Times (London)
The Calling of a Cuckoo David Jenkins 2003-03-01 Now in retirement, Jenkins attempts to explain the man behind the
controversy.
The Infirmary L. J. Ross 2020 ** THE PREQUEL TO THE #1 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER HOLY ISLAND AND NOW A MAJOR NEW AUDIBLE
ORIGINALS DRAMA STARRING TOM BATEMAN, KEVIN WHATELY, HERMIONE NORRIS AND ALUN ARMSTRONG **No man is an island...In the
stifling summer heat of 2014, a killer has been stalking the streets of Newcastle causing city-wide panic. When the
officer in charge of the case turns up dead, it falls upon Detective Chief Inspector Ryan to take up the baton and find
the person responsible.To the close-knit team of police in Northumbria CID, Ryan is still an outsider; aloof and
uncompromising. He's lived a charmed life and has an unbroken track record to match. But, as The Hacker's death toll
rises, Ryan realises this is one adversary he'll never bring to justice on his own... Murder and mystery are peppered
with dark humour in this fast-paced crime thriller, set amidst the iconic North-Eastern landscape. "LJ Ross keeps
company with the best mystery writers" - The Times"A literary phenomenon" - Evening Chronicle
Thin Air Ann Cleeves 2014-09-11 Thin Air is the sixth book in Ann Cleeves’s bestselling Shetland series – now a major
BBC One drama starring Douglas Henshall. A killer who leaves no trace . . . A group of old university friends leave the
bright lights of London and travel to Shetland to celebrate the marriage of one of their friends to a local. But late
on the night of the wedding party, one of them, Eleanor, disappears – apparently into thin air. Detectives Jimmy Perez
the-cuckoos-calling-cormoran-strike-1-robert-galbraith

and Willow Reeves are dispatched to investigate. Before she went missing, Eleanor claimed to have seen the ghost of a
local child who drowned in the 1920s. Jimmy and Willow are convinced that there is more to Eleanor’s disappearance than
they first thought. Is there a secret that lies behind the myth? One so shocking that many years later someone would
kill to protect it? Continue the gripping mystery series with Cold Earth and Wild Fire.
The Sea Detective Mark Douglas-Home 2015-11-05 The first mystery in a truly unique crime series. 'There comes a time
when a novel raises the bar for a particular genre, and The Sea Detective does just that for Scottish crime fiction'
(Scotsman) Cal McGill is an Edinburgh-based oceanographer, environmentalist and one-of-a-kind investigator. Using his
knowledge of the waves - ocean currents, prevailing winds, shipping records - McGill can track where objects have come
from, or where they've gone. It's a unique skill that can help solve all sorts of mysteries. Such as when two severed
feet wash up miles apart on two different islands off the coast of Scotland. Most strangely, forensic tests reveal that
the feet belong to the same body. As Cal McGill investigates, he unravels a web of corruption, exploitation and
violence, which threatens many lives across the globe - very soon including his own... Praise for The Sea Detective:
'Raises the bar for Scottish crime fiction ... elegantly written and compelling' The Scotsman 'Excellent' The Literary
Review - top five crime books of the year 'Promises to be a fine series of detective novels' Sunday Times Crime Book of
the Month 'An unusual, interesting and enthralling read' Shotsmag 'A compelling protagonist' The Times Literary
Supplement
Snow John Banville 2020-09-29 'Outstanding.' Irish Independent 'Exquisite.' Daily Mail 'Hypnotic.' Financial Times
'This is crime fiction for the connoisseur.' The Times 'The body is in the library,' Colonel Osborne said. 'Come this
way.' Detective Inspector St John Strafford is called in from Dublin to investigate a murder at Ballyglass House - the
Co. Wexford family seat of the aristocratic, secretive Osborne family. Facing obstruction from all angles, Strafford
carries on determinedly in his pursuit of the murderer. However, as the snow continues to fall over this ever-expanding
mystery, the people of Ballyglass are equally determined to keep their secrets. 'A typically elegant country house
mystery.' Guardian 'A well-crafted story, peopled by superbly well-drawn characters, and put together in the finest
prose . . . Masterly.' Irish Independent
The Cuckoo's Calling Robert Galbraith 2014-04-29 A brilliant debut mystery in a classic vein: Detective Cormoran Strike
investigates a supermodel's suicide. After losing his leg to a land mine in Afghanistan, Cormoran Strike is barely
scraping by as a private investigator. Strike is down to one client, and creditors are calling. He has also just broken
up with his longtime girlfriend and is living in his office. Then John Bristow walks through his door with an amazing
story: His sister, thelegendary supermodel Lula Landry, known to her friends as the Cuckoo, famously fell to her death
a few months earlier. The police ruled it a suicide, but John refuses to believe that. The case plunges Strike into the
world of multimillionaire beauties, rock-star boyfriends, and desperate designers, and it introduces him to every
variety of pleasure, enticement, seduction, and delusion known to man. You may think you know detectives, but you've
never met one quite like Strike. You may think you know about the wealthy and famous, but you've never seen them under
an investigation like this. Introducing Cormoran Strike, this is the acclaimed first crime novel by J.K. Rowling,
writing under the pseudonym Robert Galbraith.
How to be a Buddhist Millionaire Matt Jardine 2020-04-02 'Take a leaf out of Matt's book; free yourself of the fear of
money and start living the life you want.' --Moatez Jomni, British Paralympian Matt Jardine, martial arts teacher and
entrepreneur, has spent 20 years seeking the answer to one of life's ultimate conundrums: how can we lead an authentic,
spiritual and creative life in a relentlessly money-centric world? In this insightful book, he brings together Buddhist
teachings, spiritual lessons and the advice and experience of a variety of experts and professionals; from a Paralympic
athlete, to a West End musical star, to a city banker; and presents nine practical lessons to help us all discover our
passion and make it pay. With a light touch, he dispels the deep-rooted fears and limiting beliefs that hold us back,
and forces us to question the very foundations of our lives and what really matters. How to be a Buddhist Millionaire
teaches us that money doesn't have to be a dirty word, and that if you search for happiness rather than the pot of
gold, success is more likely to follow.
Daughters of Night Laura Shepherd-Robinson 2021-02-18 'The best historical crime novel I will read this year' – The
Times 'Spectacularly brilliant . . . One of the most enjoyable and enduring stories I have ever read' – James O'Brien,
journalist, author and LBC Presenter 'This is right up there with the best of C. J. Sansom and Andrew Taylor' – Amanda
Craig, author of The Golden Rule From the pleasure palaces and gin-shops of Covent Garden to the elegant townhouses of
Mayfair, Laura Shepherd-Robinson’s Daughters of Night follows Caroline Corsham as she seeks justice for a murdered
woman whom London society would rather forget . . . London, 1782. Desperate for her politician husband to return home
from France, Caroline ‘Caro’ Corsham is already in a state of anxiety when she finds a well-dressed woman mortally
wounded in the bowers of the Vauxhall Pleasure Gardens. The Bow Street constables are swift to act, until they discover
that the deceased woman was a highly paid prostitute, at which point they cease to care entirely. But Caro has motives
of her own for wanting to see justice done, and so sets out to solve the crime herself. Enlisting the help of
thieftaker Peregrine Child, their inquiry delves into the hidden corners of Georgian society, a world of artifice,
deception and secret lives. But with many gentlemen refusing to speak about their dealings with the dead woman, and
Caro’s own reputation under threat, finding the killer will be harder, and more treacherous, than she can know . . .
The Metal Heart Caroline Lea 2021-04-29 The beautifully compelling wartime story of freedom and love set deep in the
Scottish islands 'A powerful Second World War love story' THE TIMES 'Deeply evocative of Orkney and its wild beauty. A
stunning tale of sisters, salvation and sacrifice' EMMA STONEX _________ Orkney, 1941. Five hundred Italian prisoners
of war arrive to fortify these wild and desolate islands. Orphaned sisters Dorothy and Constance volunteer to nurse the
wounded. But while beautiful, damaged Constance remains wary of the men, Dot finds herself increasingly drawn to
Cesare, a young man fighting on the wrong side and broken by the horrors of battle. Secretly, passionately, they fall
in love. When a tragic mistake from Con's past returns to haunt them, Dot must make a choice: Protect her sister no
matter the costs, or save the man who has captured her heart? _________ Praise for Caroline Lea: 'Enthralling' Stacey
Halls, author of The Familiars and The Foundling 'Fantastic' The Times 'Memorable and compelling' Sarah Moss, author of
The Times Book of the Year Ghost Wall 'Intensely written and atmospheric' Daily Mail 'Gripped me in a cold fist.
Beautiful' Sara Collins, author of The Confessions of Frannie Langton 'Brilliant' Daily Express
Lethal White Robert Galbraith 2018-09-18 'Hugely absorbing. . . the best Strike novel yet' SUNDAY MIRROR 'Highly
inventive storytelling' GUARDIAN 'Outrageously entertaining' FINANCIAL TIMES 'Come for the twists and turns and stay
for the beautifully drawn central relationship' INDEPENDENT 'Blistering piece of crime writing' SUNDAY TIMES 'Fans will
love it' HEAT ----- *** The latest book in the thrilling Strike series, TROUBLED BLOOD, is out now! *** When Billy, a
troubled young man, comes to private eye Cormoran Strike's office to ask for his help investigating a crime he thinks
he witnessed as a child, Strike is left deeply unsettled. While Billy is obviously mentally distressed, and cannot
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remember many concrete details, there is something sincere about him and his story. But before Strike can question him
further, Billy bolts from his office in a panic. Trying to get to the bottom of Billy's story, Strike and Robin
Ellacott - once his assistant, now a partner in the agency - set off on a twisting trail that leads them through the
backstreets of London, into a secretive inner sanctum within Parliament, and to a beautiful but sinister manor house
deep in the countryside. And during this labyrinthine investigation, Strike's own life is far from straightforward: his
newfound fame as a private eye means he can no longer operate behind the scenes as he once did. Plus, his relationship
with his former assistant is more fraught than it ever has been - Robin is now invaluable to Strike in the business,
but their personal relationship is much, much more tricky than that . . . Epic and enthralling, Lethal White is the
gripping fourth instalment in the ongoing story of Cormoran Strike and Robin Ellacott. ----- PRAISE FOR THE STRIKE
SERIES: 'One of the most unique and compelling detectives I've come across in years' MARK BILLINGHAM 'The work of a
master storyteller' DAILY TELEGRAPH 'Unputdownable. . . Irresistible' SUNDAY TIMES 'Will keep you up all night'
OBSERVER 'A thoroughly enjoyable classic' PETER JAMES, SUNDAY EXPRESS
Emperor Conn Iggulden 2009 Rarely, if ever, does a new writer dazzle us with such a vivid imagination and storytelling,
flawlessly capturing the essence of a land, a people, a legend. Conn Iggulden is just such a writer, bringing to vivid
life one of the most fascinating eras in human history. In a true masterpiece of historical fiction, Iggulden takes us
on a breathtaking journey through ancient Rome, sweeping us into a realm of tyrants and slaves, of dark intrigues and
seething passions. What emerges is both a grand romantic tale of coming-of-age in the Roman Empire and a vibrant
portrait of the early years of a man who would become the most powerful ruler on earth: Julius Caesar. On the lush
Italian peninsula, a new empire is taking shape. At its heart is the city of Rome, a place of glory and decadence,
beauty and bloodshed. Against this vivid backdrop, two boys are growing to manhood, dreaming of battles, fame, and
glory in service of the mightiest empire the world has ever known. One is the son of a senator, a boy of privilege and
ambition to whom much has been given and from whom much is expected. The other is a bastard child, a boy of strength
and cunning, whose love for his adoptive family–and his adoptive brother–will be the most powerful force in his life.
As young Gaius and Marcus are trained in the art of combat–under the tutelage of one of Rome’s most fearsome
gladiators–Rome itself is being rocked by the art of treachery and ambition, caught in a tug-of-war as two rival
generals, Marius and Sulla, push the empire toward civil war. For Marcus, a bloody campaign in Greece will become a
young soldier’s proving ground. For Gaius, the equally deadly infighting of the Roman Senate will be the battlefield
where he hones his courage and skill. And for both, the love of an extraordinary slave girl will be an honor each will
covet but only one will win. The two friends are forced to walk different paths, and by the time they meet again
everything will have changed. Both will have known love, loss, and violence. And the land where they were once innocent
will be thrust into the grip of bitter conflict–a conflict that will set Roman against Roman...and put their friendship
to the ultimate test. Brilliantly interweaving history and adventure, Conn Iggulden conjures a stunning array of
contrasts–from the bloody stench of a battlefield to the opulence of the greatest city in history, from the tenderness
of a lover to the treachery of an assassin. Superbly rendered, grippingly told, Emperor, The Gates of Rome is a work of
vaulting imagination from a powerful new voice in historical fiction. From the Hardcover edition.
Daitya Diaries Aditya K V 2019-02-11 A man arrives at the temple town of Srisailam. He carries with him a warning to
the gods. A cosmic war between the Devas and the Daityas has spilled over into the mortal world. A few years ago in the
same temple town, a tour guide named Mallikarjuna finds himself being unjustly punished and sent to Naraka. At the same
time, a mysterious figure challenging the Devas has been gathering resources from the annals of time to bring forth a
monster that will fulfil his promise for revenge. Daitya Diaries is an exciting blend of Hindu mythology and world
history. It’s an adventure that takes you on a fantastical journey, through time and space. On one hand it’s a story of
an innocent man, punished through no fault of his own. And on the other, it is a story of a Guru, seeking vengeance
after the slaughter of his students before his very eyes. It is the story of a battle against the prime forces of
power, of greed and lust that rule our world today.
Troubled Blood Robert Galbraith 2020-09-15 Winner of the Crime and Thriller British Book of the Year Award 2021 'One of
crime's most engaging duos' Guardian 'Magnificent' Sunday Times 'Finely honed, superbly constructed' Daily Mail
'Terrific' Daily Express Private Detective Cormoran Strike is visiting his family in Cornwall when he is approached by
a woman asking for help finding her mother, Margot Bamborough - who went missing in mysterious circumstances in 1974.
Strike has never tackled a cold case before, let alone one forty years old. But despite the slim chance of success, he
is intrigued and takes it on; adding to the long list of cases that he and his partner in the agency, Robin Ellacott,
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are currently working on. Plus the pair are still battling their feelings for one another, while Robin is also juggling
a messy divorce and unwanted male attention. As Strike and Robin investigate Margot's disappearance, they come up
against a fiendishly complex case with leads that include tarot cards, a psychopathic serial killer and witnesses who
cannot all be trusted. And they learn that even cases decades old can prove to be deadly . . . A breathtaking,
labyrinthine epic, Troubled Blood is the fifth Strike and Robin novel and the most gripping and satisfying yet. Praise
for the Strike series: 'A blistering piece of crime writing' Sunday Times 'The work of a master storyteller' Daily
Telegraph 'Unputdownable' Daily Express 'Highly inventive storytelling' Guardian 'Superb . . . an ingenious whodunnit'
Sunday Mirror 'Come for the twists and turns and stay for the beautifully drawn central relationship' Independent
'Outrageously entertaining' Financial Times
Let's Do It: The Authorised Biography of Victoria Wood Jasper Rees 2020-10-15 THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER A Times,
Sunday Times, Daily Telegraph, Daily Mail, Radio Times, Daily Herald and FT Book of the Year 'I was born with a warped
sense of humour and when I was carried home from being born it was Coronation Day and so I was called Victoria but you
are not supposed to know who wrote this anyway it is about time I unleashed my pent-up emotions in a bitter comment on
the state of our society but it's not quite me so I think I shall write a heart-warming story with laughter behind the
tears and tears behind the laughter which means hysterics to you Philistines...' From 'Pardon?' by Vicky Wood, Aged 14.
Bury Grammar School (Girls) Magazine, 1967 In her passport Victoria Wood listed her occupation as 'entertainer' - and
in stand-up and sketches, songs and sitcom, musicals and dramas, she became the greatest entertainer of the age. Those
things that might have held her back - her lonely childhood, her crippling shyness and above all the disadvantage of
being a woman in a male-run industry - she turned to her advantage to make extraordinary comedy about ordinary people
living ordinary lives in ordinary bodies. She wasn't fond of the term, but Victoria Wood truly was a national treasure
- and her loss is still keenly felt. Victoria had plenty of stories still to tell when she died in 2016, and one of
those was her own autobiography. 'I will do it one day,' she told the author and journalist Jasper Rees. 'It would be
about my childhood, about my first few years in showbusiness, which were really interesting and would make a really
nice story.' That sadly never came to pass, so Victoria's estate has asked Jasper Rees, who interviewed her more than
anyone else, to tell her extraordinary story in full. He has been granted complete and exclusive access to Victoria's
rich archive of personal and professional material, and has conducted over 200 interviews with her family, friends and
colleagues - among them Victoria's children, her sisters, her ex-husband Geoffrey Durham, Julie Walters, Celia Imrie,
Dawn French, Anne Reid, Imelda Staunton and many more. What emerges is a portrait of a true pioneer who spoke to her
audience like no one before or since.
Career of Evil Robert Galbraith 2015-10-20 'Deliriously clever' GUARDIAN ----- Now a major BBC drama: The Strike series
When a mysterious package is delivered to Robin Ellacott, she is horrified to discover that it contains a woman's
severed leg. Her boss, private detective Cormoran Strike, is less surprised but no less alarmed. There are four people
from his past who he thinks could be responsible - and Strike knows that any one of them is capable of sustained and
unspeakable brutality. With the police focusing on the one suspect Strike is increasingly sure is not the perpetrator,
he and Robin take matters into their own hands, and delve into the dark and twisted worlds of the other three men. But
as more horrendous acts occur, time is running out for the two of them... A fiendishly clever mystery with unexpected
twists around every corner, Career of Evil is also a gripping story of a man and a woman at a crossroads in their
personal and professional lives. You will not be able to put this book down. *** The latest book in the thrilling
Strike series, TROUBLED BLOOD, is out now! *** ----- PRAISE FOR THE STRIKE SERIES: 'One of the most unique and
compelling detectives I've come across in years' MARK BILLINGHAM 'The work of a master storyteller' DAILY TELEGRAPH
'Unputdownable. . . Irresistible' SUNDAY TIMES 'Will keep you up all night' OBSERVER 'A thoroughly enjoyable classic'
PETER JAMES, SUNDAY EXPRESS
The Cormoran Strike Novels, Books 1–4 Robert Galbraith 2020-09-29 The first four novels in Robert Galbraith's
"wonderfully entertaining" series (Harlan Coben) featuring the private detective Cormoran Strike and his assistant
Robin Ellacott. This omnibus set includes the novels The Cuckoo's Calling, The Silkworm, Career of Evil, and Lethal
White. Each of these novels is compulsively readable, with twists at every turn. You may think you know detectives, but
you’ve never met one quite like Strike. "Rowling’s wizardry as a writer is on abundant display...This is a crime series
deeply rooted in the real world, where brutality and ugliness are leavened by the oh-so-human flaws and virtues of
Galbraith’s irresistible hero and heroine." --USA Today
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